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2 Hazelwood Court
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17/07/2017
Licensing Department
Kettering Brough council
Bowling Green Road
NN15 7QX
To Whom This May Concern,

I am writing to voice my concerns and chalienge the premises license at Prime Time Property
Limited, T/A Emporio Night Club.

My concerns I want to raise are:

The opening and closing times of the premises that conclude of 7 duys a week, I feel like this is
going to affect all the residents in the area, myself and my partner are concerned due to us
recently having a baby at home, our home is only 100 feet from the premises. I feel this will
cause disruptions due to the loud and live music. There is also the issue of people under the
influence of alcohol potentially causing issues around the venue which will effect us, for
example loud shouting, talking and potentially fights and policing issues. I'm due to go back to
work myself in a few months from maternity leave and this is going to disrupt me and my son
getting up daily, not to mention my partner working 6 days a week.

I appreciate your time regarding this and I hope you consider my issues raised regarding this
application, I just don’t think it will be & good idea to have a nightclub/late bar in the area,
especially opened so often, and in a close proximity of many residents, not to mention the new
flats that are due to be build soon as well.

Yours Sincerely
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